
 

 
 
 
 
 

OXFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
(WATLINGTON, HIGH STREET)) 

(PROHIBITION OF THROUGH TRAFFIC) 
(FILMING - SPECIAL EVENT) ORDER 2024 

 
 

Statement of Reasons 

A film production is planned to take place in High Street, Watlington on 14 
July 2024.   
 
The Order is introduced for traffic measures and road safety to exclude 
vehicles at risk of causing conflict with the film company and personnel. 
 
The County Council is satisfied that, because of the number of crew, specialist 
equipment and organising of the production that a road closure is necessary 
to facilitate these requirements safely. 
 
 
Full details can be found with this statement. 
 
Date: 13 June 2024 
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